No. 85-03/2024/SP-1
Government of India
Ministry of Youth Affairs & Sports

(Department of Sports)
skokskok

Hall No.101, JLN Stadium,
New Delhi - 110003

Dated the 215t October, 2024
To

President # Secretary General -
Roll Ball Federation of India,
122/ A, Flat no. 11, Tejashree Park Society Erandwana

Gavthan, Karve Road, Pune (Maharashtra)
Email: rollballindial@gmail.com.

Subject: Elections of Roll Ball Federation of India (RBFI) for the
term 2024-2028 - Reg.

Sir,
This is in reference to your letter dated 17t October, 2024 on the

above mentioned subject wherein it was requested to depute an
observer for the election of Roll Ball Federation of India (RBFI)

scheduled to be held on 20th October, 2024 at Pune.

it has been decided not to depute any Government
Observer for the above said election. However, RBFI is advised to
conduct the elections keeping in view of the Model Election Guidelines
as prescribed in the National Sports Development Code of India, 2011

and other guidelines issued from time to time.

2 In this regard,

3. This issues with the approval of competent authority.

Yours sincerely,

Signed by Surendra Yadav
Date: 21-10-2024 17:35:43

(Surendra Yadav)

Under Secretary to the Government of India
Tel. No. 011-2436 9014




